
 
 
 

Columbus High Baseball 
 

-- Media Release Permission --  
 
The Columbus High Baseball Booster Club has a website that it 
maintains. On the site, The Booster Club would like to place news and 
schedules for our teams, photos of players in action, team rosters, and 
other information about the team.  
 
Information pertaining to Columbus High Baseball may also be provided 
to newspapers and other news agencies, coaching associations, colleges, 
and other general baseball organizations in an effort to promote the 
team and its players.  
 
Due to considerations for safety and privacy, we need the permission of 
the parent(s)/guardian and the player to include the player on the 
roster and in photos on the website. We also need permission to release 
player information in connection to Columbus High Baseball to the 
media.  
 
If you feel comfortable having your son identified as a member of 
Columbus High Baseball on the website or in any information pertaining 
to Columbus High Baseball released to one of the aforementioned 
organizations, please complete, sign, and return this permission slip 
as soon as possible.  
 
_______________________________________________________________________
We, the player and the parent(s)/ guardian, give permission to have the 
player identified on the Columbus High Baseball website. We also give 
permission to have the player’s name included in any information 
pertaining to Columbus High Baseball provided to newspapers and other 
news agencies, coaching associations, colleges, and other general 
baseball organizations. We understand that giving permission means that 
the student’s name, jersey number, and grade will appear on the team 
roster page, and that photos of the player will appear on the photo 
page. It also means that the player’s name, related information and 
performance may appear in other areas of the website or in any 
information released by the Columbus High Baseball Booster Club. We 
also understand that by giving our permission, the player’s contact 
information will be given to some of the parents who help the coaching 
staff coordinate events and activities pertaining to Columbus High 
Baseball. 
  
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________
Parent or Guardian Signature                            Date                                                                 
 
_______________________________________________________________________
Player Signature                                        Date                                                                                                 
 


